
The Annual Poster Contest 

“America’s Boating Club Saves 

Lives!” brought out some fine 

young artist.   

We not only had fun but 

an opportunity to learn 

some important safety  

experiences with flares 

and fire extinguishers.  

Stf/C Bob from Jones 

Beach demonstrated the 

proper way to execute 

these important safe        

devices. 



Dinner and Dancing—what could be better. We rolled back the clock to 1969 and many donned their most stylish tie dye 

patterns. Some were actually from 1969, we were told.  Again, we all had a wonderful time. The lights went out at Midnight 

and we headed for out boats, hotel rooms and/or home taking with us a fulfilled weekend of memories. 

See you all Next Year! 


